
Print your own bookmark!
Gertrude Chandler’s beloved children’s book series, The 
Boxcar Children, comes to the big screen. The Boxcar 
Children In Surprise Island gets a special one-time 
only, after-school screening in theaters nationwide on 
May 8, 2018. This event includes a special behind-the-
scenes look at adapting the book into a movie by the 
director and voice cast.

Tickets Available at 
www.FathomEvents.com
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